
 STATE FAIR WEEK!!! 
We invite all staff, family members,  
volunteers, and residents to join in 

on State Fair Week August 13th 
through August 17th! On Tuesday, 
August 14th, we will be enjoying 

state fair foods and sharing        
memories about past fairs! On 

Wednesday, August 15th, we will 
watch the “State Fair” movie! The 
big day will be on Friday, August 

17th! This day we will invite all of  our 
barn yard friends to come see us! 
We will also have snow cones, a  

lemonade stand, and much more, so 
join us outside for the festivities! 

Family Picnic!  
We would like to     

invite all family 

members to come    

enjoy a picnic with 

your loved one! We  

will be having the  

picnic in September!     

The date and times 

will be released at a 

later date! Invites will 

be sent out to all 

POA’s! 

 Thank you to all of the 

staff on the 4th of July 

for helping get the     

majority of our          

residents outside to see 

the parade!  

DEAR RESIDENTS 

On September 7th, 

we will be attending 

the Nursing Home 

Olympics! Through-

out August we will 

have “practices.” 

(See Calendar) If 

you are interested in 

participating, let 

Marti or Libby know!  
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August Activities! 
August 1st: “Olympic practice” with horse shoes in the second floor dining 
room! Followed by Methodist Communion and Fellowship with Pastor Chris!  

August 2nd: Look for the sign up sheet to go shopping at Walmart!  

August 3rd: We will be having the August birthday party!  

August 6th: We will have early bird bingo in the second floor dining room!  

August 8th: We will have pet therapy in the 1st floor sunroom!  

August 8th: Look for the sign up for dinner and a movie! This month we will 
be watching “Pete’s Dragon” and eating Mexican food!  

August 9th: We will be bowling at 1:30 in the afternoon! Followed by a     
performance by Muffy Ford and some ice cream sundaes!  

August 10th: The Songbirds will be here to perform at 3:00 pm in the second 
floor dining room!  

August 11th: Myrt and Jerry will be here to perform at 10:30 am  in the    
second floor dining room! 

August 13th: We will have music therapy with Ling in the second floor      
dining room, followed by a “Tour of Europe” with Brody Tritle!  

August 14th: We will be eating some “State Fair” Foods and enjoying some 
State Fair memories in the second floor dining room at 3:00 pm!  

August 15th: We will enjoy remembering “lasting memories” with Brody     
Tritle, followed by the State Fair movie!   

August 16th: First floor look for the sign up for lunch bunch! First floor will 
be going to Village Inn!  

August 16th: We will play the game “Name those Faces and Places.”  

August 17th: We will be hosting our very own State Fair! Come on outside 
and enjoy the festivities!  

August 20th: Join us for Art Hour at 10:00am! We will be making bead 
molds! 

August 21: Come watch Royce Johns and stick around to tell us what is    
going well, not so well, and any suggestions you may have during Resident 
Council!  

August 22nd: Cynthia Z will be performing in the second floor dining room! 
Afterwards we will play a couple games of Word Power!  

August 23rd: We will have Catholic Mass in the chapel at 10:30 am! We will 
have Lutheran Communion at 1:30 pm! Then come upstairs to watch Ron  
Burgess perform!  

August 24th: Join us for Happy Hour with Michelle Vinz!  

August 25th: Look for the sign up to go watch the Lincoln Highway Days   
parade!  

August 27th: join us for a sing-a-long in the chapel at 10:00 am!  

August 29th: We will have Olympic Practice– bean bag toss– in the second 
floor dining room at 1:30 pm!  

August 29th: We will be enjoying some wine and trivia at 3:00 pm!  

August 30th: Second floor look for the lunch bunch sign up sheet to go eat at 
the country house!  

August 31st: Look for the sign up sheet to go on a “Scenic” Bus Tour!  

Don’t Forget! 
 Fitness fun 

on Monday,   

Tuesdays, 

Wednesdays, 

and Fridays!  

 Cooking club 

on Tuesdays 

at 10:30 am! 

 Devotions 

every 

Wednesday 

at 9:30 am! 

 Bible Study 

on Friday 

mornings!  

 Manicures 

every Monday 

afternoon at 

3:00 pm!  

 BINGO every 

Tuesday   

afternoon at 

3:00 pm! 

 August 1st is 

Air Force 

Day! 

 August 4th is 

Coast Guard 

Day! 

 Check out 

the sign up 

sheets in the 

hallway for 

big activities!  

We had a wonderful 

time during the     

picnics! It was nice to 

get outside and enjoy 

a yummy lunch! Thank 

you to the        

maintenance team for 

helping with setting 

up and grilling the 

steaks! Thank you   

also to dietary for 

making up the menu 

and assisting outside 

with setting up and 

passing out food! We 

appreciate all the 

staffs help with   

making the picnics 

possible, we couldn’t 

have done it without 

all of you guys! 

Picnic! 



Featured Musical  

Entertainment for the Month 

August 3rd    K&L Duo    3:00 pm 

August 9th    Muffy Ford    3:00 pm 

August 10th    The Songbirds   3:00 pm 

August 11th    Myrt & Jerry              10:30 am 

August 13th    Ling Hsaio        10:00 am 

August 21st    Royce Johns    3:00 pm 

August 22nd    Cynthia Z    1:30 pm 

August 23rd    Ron Burgess    3:30 pm 

August 24th    Michelle Vinz   3:00 pm 

August 27th    Sing-A-Long         10:00 am 

 
Thank you to Dan Bagley for coming and 

telling us some of his stories! We        

enjoyed hearing about the different   

adventures he has been on!  

It was so much fun hanging out 

with Peaches the Hedgehog ! She 

was shy at first, but after a while 

she warmed up to us, and even   

allowed residents to hold her! 

(With gloves of course, she’s  

pokey!) We also got to hear some 

Hedgehog Trivia 

and learn more 

about them! We 

hope to see her 

again soon! 



 

BABY SHOWER!! 

Oh what a beautiful sight baby  

Pippa was! The residents and 

staff enjoyed meeting her and 

showering her with love! Thank 

you Jessica for bringing her in! 

We’re excited for you to come 

back to work soon! 

Reiman Gardens 
Reiman Gardens was a breathtaking 

sight, we enjoyed all of the     

beautiful flowers and butterflies 

there! Our tour guides were     

fantastic, and taught us a lot about 

nature. Thank you so much to Jill, 

Ronda, Marcia, Mara, Morgan, 

Susie, and Geri for coming along 

and helping us enjoy the scenery!   


